
22/09/2021 

MR John Parker 
- 33 Carlton ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
jparker@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2021/1541 - 20 Albert Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

We strongly support Alma's planning applications. They are proven restauranters and Freshie 
desperately needs more operators like this to open in the area. They will bring much needed 
patronage to the suburb and the street. Their offer is unique and is extremely unlikely to 
diminish the patronage to alternative offers in the street. 
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